
STRATHCLYDE PENSION FUND - PENSIONS IN PARTNERSHIP May 2022 
 

Year End Returns 2021/22 
 
Employers should have submitted final 
i-Connect files or Year End Returns by 13th 
May. Failure to meet this deadline will result in 
charges being raised per our Administration 
Strategy. 
 
SPF-AGM 2022 
 
Our AGM this year will be on the morning of 
Wednesday 22nd June by Teams Events. 
Invitations will be issued shortly. 
 
For Reference  
 
The LGPC has published bulletin 223 included 
within the bulletin are details of The Scottish 
Scheme Advisory Board (SAB) meetings held on 
24 November 2021, 23 February 2022 and 17 
March 2022. 
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https://lgpslibrary.org/assets/bulletins/2022/223.pdf

